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# Questions Answers 

1. We have someone who has an employer 
sponsored plan (not paid by the ADAP), how do 
you report that for health coverage? 
 

For health coverage, you would report Private-
employer.  

3. What if the number of days for which a 
medication was dispensed was more than 30 
days but wasn’t in a 30 day increment (such as 
31 days).  Can we report that?  

For medication days supply, ADAPs should 
report the actual number of days for which the 
medication was dispensed.  

4. The presenter mentioned that you should 
exclude dispensing fees for the medication 
costs. What is the guidance if the ADAP pays a 
per client fee for the client being in the full paid 
program? Should that be excluded as well? 

In the client level data, you would only report 
the cost of the medication.  No other costs 
should be included.  Both dispensing fees and 
other administrative costs should be reported 
in the ADR Recipient Report.  
 
We encourage you to review the ADR 
Instruction Manual for additional guidance. 

https://targethiv.org/library/adr-instruction-manual
https://targethiv.org/library/adr-instruction-manual

